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Dear Parliament members,

I wish to voice my strong objection to the bill being presented to parliament by Mr Rob
 Pyne.

I understand the bill is going to allow abortions right up to the time of birth.  This is
 incredible.  A child a day or two off being born is human child already formed - to abort
 that baby is tantamount to murder. If passed, the Queensland parliament will be
 responsible for the murders of countless children. I find that inexplicable.

Secondly, I have read of many women who have had abortions just to get rid of an
 unwanted child, who subsequently are suffering pyschological damage as a result. Many
 wish they hadn't done it.

Most intelligent members of our communities know having an abortion is a foolish thing to
 do. But some women do it to avoid unwanted inconveniences. To murder your baby just
 for personal convenience - where is today's society going???

Also the bill would force doctors who have a conscientious objection to abortion to do the
 operation or face civil disbedience that is ridiculous and totally unfair. To do this makes
 us a police state.

Please  vote against this bill, or better still, make sure it never comes to the table.

Yours with deep concern,

Peter Evans.     
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